
From: Adcox, Seanna M. <SAdcox@ap.org>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/7/2016 2:18:31 PM
Subject: FOIA

Attachments: Revised Cost Letter.pdf

Can I bring you a check this afternoon after this legislative workshop is over? Should be in 30 minutes or so.
 
Seanna
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca [mailto:RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 11:21 AM
 
To: Adcox, Seanna M.
 
Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Godfrey, Rob; Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Returned Letter
 
Ms. Adcox,
 
Yesterday, we received the attached letter, which was returned to our office.  We have made a note to use the 1401 
Shop Road address in the future.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 

The information contained in this communication is intended for the use
 
of the designated recipients named above. If the reader of this 
 
communication is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
 
that you have received this communication in error, and that any review,
 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly
 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
 
notify The Associated Press immediately by telephone at +1-212-621-1898 
 
and delete this email. Thank you.
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